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To:  Whom it may concern     Date:  27 August, 2018 

 

Regarding:  Decision. n° 2008-DC-0109 – 19/08/2008 – Autorité de sûreté nucléaire – ASN 

France. 

 

From:  Bob Judd    

 

To the best of UEI’s knowledge, no UEI product contains any Radionucleide elements or 

compounds as defined in the decision referenced above. 

 

 

 

Best regards, 

 

 
 

Bob Judd 

Director of Business Development 

(508) 921-4557 

bjudd@ueidaq.com 

 


